May 18, 2017
Dear Tenants,

Please be advised that the parking lot will be
sealed and restriped this Sunday, May 21, 2017
from 5:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Y ou will not be able to park in the lot during these
hours; street parking will be available on Mesa Street
and 5" Street. The Local 63 parking lot will be ready
on Monday, May 22, 2017.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to contact our office at 323-295-2000.

Best regards,

Charles Costes
Commercial Portfolio Manager
BRE License #02028573

Property Management Associates, Inc.
6011 Bristol Parkway

Culver City, CA 90230

(323) 289-2038 direct

(323) 295-2000 main

(310) 215-0900 fax

Email: ccostes@wemanageproperties.com
www.wemanageproperties.com




